
“Members of the Board of Representatives must be present at said meeting to vote. No 
member shall be permitted to vote by email, text or telephone call to any other member.  
Members who are having difficulty being heard shall use best efforts to first contact the Clerk 
or administrative staff member(s) present at such meeting to make their vote heard. If that 
does not resolve their being heard, the member may call anther member of the board to put 
them on speakerphone to be heard.” 
 
This is a friendly amendment to insure the primacy o0f the Clerk in keeping an accurate tally. 
 
 
 


